
Decease of Luka Puric
The Supervisor of Brcko, Robert W. Farrand, and the entire
staff of OHR-North have learned today with deep shock and
sadness  the  death  of  Mr.  Luka  Puric,  Head  of  the  Public
Records Department of the interim Government of the Brcko
District of Bosnia and Herzegovina.

The Supervisor and his staff express sincerest condolences to
the family of Mr. Puric, to the Mayor and to the Government of
the  Brcko  District.  Mr  Puric  made  a  very  important
contribution towards addressing the housing problems of the
former Brcko Municipality and particularly to the elderly and
those who are socially vulnerable. His further contribution to
the development of the Brcko District will be greatly missed.

https://www.ohr.int/decease-of-luka-puric/

